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Broughty Ferry Flood Protection Scheme Newsletter Community Benefit 

June 2021 

Progress in site 

We continue to make good progress on Flood Protection Scheme and remain on schedule.  Currently we remain on 

target for completion of the project in early 2022. At the west end of the project, we have completed our works 

street works from Home Street, up over the Dundee Road bridge and the new junction onto Dundee Road. We have 

also completed 380m of the new offset footpath which has been opened to the public. Works continue on the street 

works from Home street east, with the new section due to be open in the coming weeks. Please be assured before 

street works commence in each area we will be in touch with affected residents with further information on parking 

and access. 

Additionally, works on the North path of Fisher Street are nearing 

completion and once the Heavy Civils works are completed on the beach 

the street works will be completed in this section. We are pleased with 

the works in this section as they were pulled forward to accommodate 

the Ship Inn opening in time for the lowering of the lockdown measures. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                       
 

 
 
 
On Beach Crescent we installed the new drainage line and 
removed part of the old sea wall that will act as the 
entrance to the new shared path. We have also 
commenced the construction of the new stepped 
revetment.  Works will be ongoing in this are over the next 
few month with good progress visible on a weekly basis 
with the stepped revetment construction. 
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Community Benefits 

The site compond is looking colouful along the beach front thanks to Grove Academy pupils, who painted the 

hoardings as part of their Princes Trust Community Project. Great Job! 

 

In March 2021 McLaughlin & Harvey received a Community Benefit request from 
the Broughty Ferry Royal Tay Yacht Club.  

After years of constant use on the ramps the concrete was cracked and 
dismembered in places. Michael Carmichael from the Royal Tay Yacht Club asked if 
it was possible for McLaughlin & Harvey to repair the ramps as a goodwill gesture.  
Due to the proximity of the project works to the Yacht Club, McLaughlin & Harvey 
Project manager, Matthew Sharpe, promptly agreed to help. After inspecting the 
ramps and the location it was acknowledged that the work could only be carried 
out on two days of the month due to low/high tides of the water. The repair work 
was successfully executed by McLaughlin & Harvey to a high standard in early June, 
and the Royal Tay Yacht Club were delighted with the result! 
Before             After 

How to contact us:                                   

If you are affected by our 

works in any way or 

perhaps you want to know 

more about what we’re 

doing.  The site letter box is 

located at the main Site 

office on Beach Crescent or 

you can drop us an email 

at:bffps.community@mclh.

co.uk  

Community Liaison Officer: 

Katy Bald  

Tel:  07584 777 227  
Email: 
Katy.Bald@mclh.co.uk       
More information on the 

scheme can be found 

online at 

https://www.dundeecity.g

ov.uk/service-area/city-

development/broughty-

ferry-flood-protection-

scheme 
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